
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
We are a middle-low income family, living on old age/disability pensions and limited working
income, living in a home rented at approximately $3000 per month. After all mandatory
expense we barely break even. Changes of this type impact will very likely leave us without
heat throughout the winters. An increase of any magnitude on what is a necessity expense for
Canadians is nothing more than profiteering. There is a reason why heat cannot legally be shut
off over winters. This hearing should be about changing this service to be included among our
basic human rights, and to remove this corporation's ability to profit off our need to survive a
winter.

Name: Jonathan McMullen

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




